

BENHALL ST MARY'S SCHOOL PTA - MINUTES

MINUTES OF MEETING 9.00am, FRIDAY 21st September 2018

ATTENDEES:

CHAIR : GENNY CARRICK-COWLIN (GCC)

JENNY EAVES (JE), NANETTE TEAGUE (NT) , REBECCA PECK (RP), HAYDEN MORRIS (HM),
ANGELA PEARCE (AP) LYNETTE CARTWIRGHT (LC) KATIE JENKINS (KJ) ABBIE
KHANGAROOT(AK)

Apologies : KATRINA MANN (KM)

Previous meetings minutes confirmed OK.

Finances

Bank balance at present £8285.94

Play raffle : raised £98.00

Sals shoes - PTA (GCC) to organise Funny Feet Friday to recoup money for Sals shoes donations from July's Shoe collection. £90.00 was needed to be sent with the shoes. (Suggested if PTA support this next year, money should be raised in the summer prior to the end of term, to cover this.)

(BP) reviewed last years totals 2017-2018 income £5388.64/ expenditure £2691.74

Spending budgets were discussed for the rest of this calendar year. £300.00 Christmas Crafts £30.00 accountants voucher.

£3500.00 previously agreed for the Canopy and a donation of £1000.00 for MUGA (multi use games area)

Fund raising Activities 2018

Suggested events :-

- Christmas Fete/Craft event : (AP) suggested a Christmas fete event was popular at a previous school. Children buy presents for family.

Planned events :-

- Cauliflower Cards – It was agreed by the committee to do again this year, (KJ) advised the school are happy to go ahead with this. It was decided the paper ordering version would be best option.

EXPENDITURE – Planned :

- Its was agreed to give the school for each class £200.00 to spend on the class as they wish. Squirrels have already purchased a rug and this looked good.

BENHALL ST MARY'S SCHOOL PTA - MINUTES

- It was confirmed to purchase the Time tables rock stars online learning registration for the whole school at a cost of £160.00
- Canopy – (KJ) has a meeting on the 8th Oct to discuss, as representative from the company has left who initially came out and quoted. TBC

Suggested :

- (KJ) proposed her plans for the old Castle area, including removing rubber surface and adding seating and shade to this area. Initial estimates are £40,000 . (KJ) asked if PTA would like to contribute to this area of development.

AOB

(HM) advised that the Community Muga still looking for funding to proceed.

The Next meeting : AGM. Wednesday 17th October 2018

(GCC) to Chair the next meeting.

There being no further business the meeting was closed at 9.50